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Year 11 pre-examination revision sessions 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now into the first full week of the examination period. In order to support our students as fully as 

possible we are offering a number of pre-examination preparation sessions to give the students a final 

opportunity to speak to staff, ask any questions they may have and be as ready for the examination as 

they can be. 

For morning examinations these sessions will begin at either 8.00 a.m. or 8.45 a.m. please see below 

for details. For sessions beginning at 8.00 a.m. please bring your child into the front of school if you are 

able. If your child comes to school via transport and you are unable to bring them in yourself your child 

will still be able to access the pre-examinations session from 8.45 when they come in on their normal 

transport. 

 
Before Half Term 
 

Date Subject Time 

Thursday 8th May Drama, 8.00 a.m. 

Thursday 8th May PE Btec 8.00 a.m. 

Monday 12th May English Literature 8.00 a.m. 

Tuesday 13th May Religious Studies 8.00 a.m. 

Wednesday 14th May Geography 8.10 a.m. 

Thursday 15th May Maths 8.00 a.m.  

Friday 16th May History 8.00 a.m. 

Monday 19th May Science (Chemistry) 8.00 a.m. 
Tuesday 20th May English Literature 8.00 a.m. 

Wednesday 21st May French 8.45 a.m. 

Thursday 22nd May Science (Physics) 8.00 a.m. 
Friday 23rd May English Language 8.00 a.m. 

 
Final day of this half term 
As you are aware from our letter to you last week, Friday 23rd May will be the leavers’ day for Year 11. 
Students will begin their day with their English Language examination periods 1 and 2. During period 
3, all students will be with their English teachers preparing for their final English Language paper. 
During period 4, lunchtime and period 5 students will be able to take part in form rounders, have lunch 
(provided), speak to staff and, of course, sign shirts and leavers’ books. Our final activity together will 
be a whole year group assembly where we can celebrate their time at Lacon Childe School. Students 
will leave school as normal at 3.15. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

After Half Term 
Further details of post half term pre-examination sessions will be sent to you in the last week before 
half term. Thank you for your support at this crucial time. If you have any questions or queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Your sincerely, 

 
Nicholas Roff 
Assistant Headteacher 
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